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Raszka Shelley

From: Allison Duncan <boohonky@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:01 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Do not delist the grey wolf

Please do not delist the grey wolves of Oregon. 77 wolves is still too small of a population to be considered 
established; making it easier for ranchers and hunters to kill them will only decrease the population that much 
faster. 

Regards, 
Allison Duncan 


